
 

   

Wilpshire Parish Council 
 

Chairman: Cllr C Ward 
Clerk:  Lesley Lund  5 Hollowhead Close  Wilpshire  

Tel:  01254 248289 
Email:  wilpshireparishcouncil@gmail.com 

 
 

Coronavirus Emergency 

  
  

Under Statutory Instrument 392 made  1st April 2020, Laid before Parliament 2nd April 

2020  and Came into force 4th April 2020 giving flexibility to Borough and Parish Councils 

on how to continue operating during the Coronavirus outbreak of 2020 as such please 

note the following: 
  

 1)      Wilpshire Parish Council will not be physically meeting until further notice.    
            
2)     Wilpshire Parish Council will not hold an Annual Parish Meeting during this 

emergency and so the existing  Parish Councillors will continue in post.  
  
3)     Urgent business will be conducted remotely by email or by virtual meetings 

conducted on Skype the agenda will give the web address should any resident 
within the Wilpshire parish boundary wish to join the meeting for public 
participation. 

  
4)     Please send  matters for the attention of the Parish Council by post to Mrs L 

Lund 5 Hollowhead Close Wilpshire BB1 9LE or by email to 
wilpshireparishcouncil@gmail.com 

  
A copy of the Statutory Instrument and Explanatory Memorandum can be found 
at;-  

http://www.legislation.gov.uk/uksi/2020/392/memorandum/contents 
 

RVBC 
Anyone needing support can call 01200 414597 from 9am to 5pm, Monday to 
Friday. 

 
 

Lesley Lund 
Clerk to the Parish Council 

http://www.legislation.gov.uk/uksi/2020/392/memorandum/contents

